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Paul Hitchings   
Project Director – WestConnex  
Transport for NSW  
20-44 Ennis Road  
MILSONS POINT NSW 2041  
  
VIA EMAIL: Courtney.Moran@transport.nsw.gov.au  
  
12/03/2021 

  
Dear Mr Hitchings,  
  
  

WestConnex M4-M5 Link 3A Mainline Tunnels (SSI 7485)  
Operational Water Reuse Strategy (Condition E198)  

  
I refer your submission of the Operational Water Reuse Strategy (OWRS) Revision 4, dated 26 
February 2021, as required by condition E198 of the WestConnex M4-M5 Link 3A Mainline 
Tunnels project approval (SSI 7485). I also acknowledge and thank you for your response to the 
Department’s review comments and request for additional information.  
  
I note that the OWRS:  

• evaluates the reasonable and feasible water reuse options for the operational stage of the 
project;  

• has been reviewed by Transport for NSW and no issues have been raised; and   

• has been prepared to address the requirements of the conditions of approval.  
  
Accordingly, as a nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approved the OWRS (Revision 4, dated 26 
February 2021). Finally, if there is any inconsistency between the approved document and the 
conditions of approval, then the requirements of the approval will prevail. 
  
If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Carl Dumpleton on 
Carl.Dumpleton@planning.nsw.gov.au.  
  
Yours sincerely   

  
Jake Shackleton  
A/Director - Infrastructure Management  
 
As nominee of the Planning Secretary  
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